

SUBJECT:	GRADE:	G	T	1	2	3	4	5	DATE:
		6	7	8	9	10	11		
STUDENT:		TEACHER:							
Test directions: - At the end of this test you might find an answer sheet (table) to mark the chosen answer for each question. If that is the case, fill the totality of the answer box that you consider to be the correct one. - Use only black ink pen to answer the exam. - You are not allowed to use liquid paper, tippex or any other correction fluid. If so, the answer will not be valid. - If there are two answers marked in the same question, the answer will not be valid. - If you make a mistake when writing your response, cross out the word and continue writing. The following test contains: SABER questions, consisting on a statement, four possibilities of answer and just a valid one. Remember, the key to answering these questions correctly is the understanding of the statement. OPEN and/or CAMBRIDGE questions, which consist of a statement or graph and a space provided for your answer. Read or observe according to the questions and respond clearly and concisely to what is being asked, in the space provided. Test Rating - This test evaluates the student's performance in _____ components/competences.									
COMPREHENSION		PRODUCTION				ORAL COMMUNICATION			
GRADE:		GRADE:				GRADE :			

READING COMPREHENSION PART.

Part 1: Questions 1-6.

Read the article about James, the football player. Answer the questions below. Are the sentences below "Right" (A) or "Wrong" (B)?

If you think there is not enough information to answer, choose "Doesn't say"(C).

For questions 1-6, circle the letter A,B, or C.

The Life of a Football Player

My name is James and I'm a professional football player. I play football for the best club in my country. This is my job. Our team is one of the best in the world because we all work very hard.

During the week, I practise football for five hours every day. I also go to the gym to stay strong and I run ten kilometres every evening. Our team eats lunch together in the middle of our practice. We usually eat fish and vegetables.

On Saturdays, we play matches against other clubs. I go to the stadium at 6 o'clock in the morning to stretch and warm-up with my team. At 11 o'clock we play our match. Afterwards, we go out together. If we win the match, we feel happy and celebrate. If we lose the match, we like to talk about how to improve our strategy and skills.

On Sundays, I like to relax with my family. Sometimes we go to the beach or for a picnic in the mountains. I love being outdoors and in the sunshine. This is why I love my job.

Example:

James is a professional basketball player.

- a. Right ☒ b. Wrong c. Doesn't say

1. James plays football for the best club in his country.
a. Right b. Wrong c. Doesn't say
2. James likes to run ten kilometers every morning.
a. Right b. Wrong c. Doesn't say
3. For lunch, James's team usually eats fish and vegetables.
a. Right b. Wrong c. Doesn't say
4. James has two sons who also love football.
a. Right b. Wrong c. Doesn't say
5. James goes to the stadium early before a match to meet his friends.

- a. Right b. Wrong c. Doesn't say
6. James started playing football when he was five years old.
- a. Right b. Wrong c. Doesn't say

Part 2: questions 7-14.

Read the articles about living with technology. Answer the questions below.

For questions 7-14, circle letter **A**, **B** or **C**.

Living with technology

Ismail

Ismail is twelve years old and attends a small boys' school called Todd's School of Technology. It is called a 'paperless school' because every student has a laptop, a tablet and a smartphone. They learn everything through technology.

The advantage of attending a school like this is that Ismail and his classmates can find their own information for school projects and they can use the internet to teach them about things they don't understand. However, it can be difficult for the teacher to stop the boys from playing games when he is not looking.

Lelani

Lelani is also twelve years old. She lives in a tiny village with no Wi-Fi connection. Recently, Lelani's school was given ten computers. Now she is learning how to type, surf the internet and download useful files.

After school, Lelani likes to go to the computer room and send emails to her online pen pals. She is making friends with children from all around the world. Sometimes her real friends miss her though, because she rarely goes out and plays with her pen pals now.

Anna

Anna is seven years old. She has two older brothers who have taught her how to use the computer and the internet. Her favourite thing to do is to upload photos of her family and email them to her grandparents. Her grandparents live far away, so they love receiving Anna's emails.

Anna also loves to watch movies and listen to music online. Last week, Anna made a mistake. She downloaded a virus and it broke her computer. Now her family won't let her use the internet for a month.

Example:

Who attends Todd's School of Technology?

A. Ismail B. Lelani C. Anna

7. Who is the youngest?

a. Ismail b. Lelani c. Anna

8. Who sometimes plays games in class when the teacher is not looking?

a. Ismail b. Lelani c. Anna

9. Who has online pen pals around the world?

a. Ismail b. Lelani c. Anna

10. Whose school was given new computers?

a. Ismail b. Lelani c. Anna

11. Who likes to email photographs to their grandparents?

a. Ismail b. Lelani c. Anna

12. Who owns their own laptop, tablet and smartphone?

a. Ismail b. Lelani c. Anna

13. Who broke the family computer by downloading a virus by mistake?

a. Ismail b. Lelani c. Anna

14. Who never uses paper in class?

a. Ismail b. Lelani c. Anna